
TENNESSEE DENTAL ASSISTANTS SPRING EDUCATIONAL CONFERENCE 

Saturday, April 13, 2024 – 8:00 AM to 1:00 PM EST 
Hosted at Chattanooga State Community College 

In the Health Science Center (HSC) Building 

4501 Amnicola Highway Chattanooga, TN 37406 

  

Schedule and Registration Form 

  

7:00 – Onsite registration or can pre-register by mailing completed form and payment to address below. 

7:50 - Welcome Address – TNDAA President, Leah Atkins, RDA, CDA, EFDA 

8:00 – 8:50 – Cosmetic Dentistry and Dental Rehabilitation presented by Mark McOmie, D.M.D. 

9:00 - 10:50 – Chemical Dependency & Prescription Writing for Dental Teams, Deanna Hutcheson, B.S., CDA 

11:00 – 1:00 – Medical Emergency Details with Dr. Brandon Stanley of Implants and Oral Surgery of 

Chattanooga 

  

Name: _____________________________________________ 

  

Address: _________________________________________________________________ 

  

Phone: ______________________________ 

  

E-mail: __________________________________________________________________ 

  

_______RDA/CDA   ______ Dentist   ______Office Manager   _______Hygienist ________Educator 

  

ADAA Member: ___ No   ___ Yes   ADAA Member #: ____________________ Please include a copy of your 

current membership card with your registration by mail; if paying at the door, bring your membership card. 

  

Cost: ADAA Member: $60.00.     Non-ADAA Member: $75.00 

  

Please include this form with check payable to TNDAA and mail to: 
Tennessee Dental Assistants Association 

c/o Betty Fox, TNDAA Treasurer 

366 Black Oak Lane 

Seymour, TN 37865 

If you would like to pay using PayPal, please email Betty Fox at bgfoxcda@yahoo.com and include ADAA #, if 

applicable, in message. No refunds after April 1st. 

  

Use the main entrance at the traffic light and circle back around the pond to the HSC building. The West 

Entrance gate will be closed. 

  

The Tennessee Board of Dentistry for continuing education accepts courses presented by TNDAA.  Do 

not wait until the last minute. Get your CEs early this year! 
 

mailto:bgfoxcda@yahoo.com

